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Year 5 Think Tank Trip 

As part of their Earth and Space topic, Year 5 
children visited Birmingham's Thinktank    
Museum, on Monday 12th June. There was so 
much to explore and we were very lucky with 
the weather. The children had the             
opportunity to explore our solar system and 
apply their Earth and Space knowledge 
gained during classroom lessons. Special 
highlights of the day include the incredible 
Science Garden and Planetarium show.  The 
Year 5 children also enjoyed                      
exploring Thinktank’s We Made It exhibition 
and a gallery where they explored the       
diversity of life on Earth.  
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In this issue: 

Class  Attendance Class Attendance Class  Attendance 

Cygnets 98 Kingfishers 97.3 Larks 94 

Goslings 97.7 Wrens 98.7 Cranes 98 

Ducklings 98 Flamingos 96 Storks 96 

Puffins 94.3 Toucans 100 Herons 96 

Penguins 95 Macaws 99 Ospreys 96.7 

Pelicans 97.7 Nightingales 98.3 Hawks 92.8 

Robins 99.7 Finches 99 Eagles 89 

Attendance 
Below are the attendance figures for this week: 

Academic 
Being Resilient 
Being Conscientious 
Being Creative 

Emotional Wellbeing 
Being Reflective 

Being Courageous 
Being Kind 

Community 
Being Responsible 
Being Respectful 
Being Inclusive 

Our ACE Values 
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Issue 3 

Driving Speed on Park Road 
 

We have been alerted several 
times recently by concerned   
parents and carers, as well as 
members of the public, of the   
excessive speed cars are      
travelling at outside of school.  
 
Please can we 
urge parents 
and carers to be 
mindful of their 
speed and keep 
the safety of  
others at the 
forefront of their 
minds. 



 

 

01562 883 280 office@hagleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk www.hagleyprimary.org.uk/ 

Head Teacher 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 

@HagleyPrimary 

Reminders 
Please see below for useful reminders: 

Term Dates 

 Named Clothing: As the weather is very       
interchangeable at the moment, please ensure 
that your child(ren)’s clothing is clearly labelled.  

 Sun Screen and Hats: As we move into the 
warmer weather, please can we remind parents 
and carers to apply sun screen before school and 
send children in with a sun hat. 

 Collection Arrangements: If there have been 
any changes to your child(ren)’s collection       
arrangements, such as permission to walk home, 
please remember to email                                     
office@hagleyprimary.wors.sch.uk to make sure 
we are aware. 

 We have no further TED days for this academic 

year. The last day of term is Tuesday 25th July 
2023. 

 We have two TED days on Monday 4th           

September and Tuesday 5th September 
2023. We look forward to welcoming children 
back on Wednesday 6th September 2023. 

 For the current academic year’s term dates 

please click here. 

 For Worcestershire County Council agreed term 

dates for upcoming years (without TED days) 
please click here. 

Facebook.com/HagleyPrimaryPTA  

  Celebrating our Pupils’ Successes 

Jovan, from Year 3, took up the remarkable challenge of climbing Mount Snowdon to 
raise funds for Mary Stevens Hospice over the May half term with his family and friends. 
To date this has raised an incredible £490!  We are so proud of the  
compassion and determination Jovan has displayed during this challenge 
and commend his achievement. Congratulations Jovan! 

 

Elsewhere, we were delighted to hear that Hattie, from Year 4, and her team mates at  
Kidderminster Lions won the Stourbridge and District Youth Football League (SDYFL)   
Tournament without conceding a goal in the match! Congratulations to Hattie and her 
team! 

Meanwhile, Ava, from Year 5, has passed her Grade 3 Piano exam after much hard work 
and dedication. As part of the exam, she played 3 pieces of music, 6 scales, 2 exercise pieces & a duet 
with her teacher under stressful exam conditions. Congratulations Ava! 

We love hearing about our pupils’ good news and achievements. We are incredibly proud to have them in 
our school. 

Play Equipment After School 

It has come to our attention that some children in the care of adults are using our outdoor 
play equipment after school collection. We would kindly ask you to refrain from using the 
equipment on site once your child/children have been collected from school or while waiting 
for another year group to exit. As a school, we cannot be held responsible for any injury or 
accident that may occur during these times. We do have an after-school care provision on 
site that utilises our equipment and would like to ensure that all children are supported by 
their associated groups/carers. 

Reception’s Safari Trip 

Following the hard work of our Reception children this year, an exciting visit to 
West Midlands Safari Park took place on Monday 22nd May. This fantastic trip 
supported their ‘Animals Near and Far’ topic, which focuses on a range of animals 
living in different parts of the world. They toured around the animal enclosures 
seeing lots of animals, both those they had learnt about and some new ones! 
Then, they had a picnic lunch, explored the indoor exhibits and took part in a 
very exciting ‘Creature Feature’ session, where they met some animals close up!  

Everyone had a fabulous day. Thank you so much to all of the parents who 
helped out too!  

https://twitter.com/HagleyPrimary
https://www.hagleyprimary.org.uk/parents/term-dates
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20062/schools/145/school_term_dates
https://www.facebook.com/HagleyPrimaryPTA

